
January 18, 2001 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

334 Second St. 
P O Box 1429 
Paintsville, Ky. 41240 
Phone: (606)789-3333 
Fax: 789-6939 

Thank you for your letter of January 4, 2001. We are pleased that you were able to 
monitor our station in your home near Allentown, PA. 

The set-up you described is very intriguing. l am curious as to why having the receiver 
grounded to the well casing helps with your reception. It would seem to me that the well 
casing may very well serve as a good antenna, but you described a separate antenna. 

I am not an engineer, but I trust that you know what you are doing and that this helps 
with the signal 

Also, for your further information, I checked our transmitter log for the times mentioned 
in your letter and found the following: 5:00-5:30 p.m.-- 5057.1 watts; 5:306:45 p.m. -- 
494.4 watts; 6:45 and after -- 84.2 watts. 

Congratulations on your wonderful hobby. 

Very trulyyours, 

Charles K. Belhasen, Owner 

WKYII-AM 600 The News Ta 
IufArrnation voice. of Eastern Kentucky: 


